

ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

September 16, 2016

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, Connecticut

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Please be advised that Enfield Public Schools will hold a Rachel's Challenge Community Event on September 21st. The community presentation will be held at 6:30 PM in the John F. Kennedy Auditoriums on September 16th. There is a possibility that a quorum of the Board may be in attendance at any of this presentation. This is not a Board meeting and no Board minutes be kept.

cc: BOE